
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE


REHOBOTH PLANNING BOARD

In accordance with M.G.L Chapter 40A, Section 11 as amended, the Planning Board will hold a public hearing on May 19, 2021 at 7:15 p.m. remotely, on the application of Winthrop-Morra Solar, LLC under the provisions of Chapter E, Section 4.10, Use of Large-Scale Ground-Mounted Solar Photovoltaic Installations for As-of-Right and Special Permit Locations, Chapter E, Section 4.5, Groundwater Protection District of the Town of Rehoboth Zoning By-Laws and Chapter E, Section 6.7, to amend the Site Plan Approval of the Town of Rehoboth Zoning By-Laws seeking approval for the “construction of a 1.01 MW ground mounted solar array on a portion of the subject parcel” AP 39,  LOT 36, 297 Winthrop Street, Rehoboth, MA 02769
A copy of the application and plans are on file at the Planning Office, Town Offices, 148 Peck Street, Rehoboth, MA, and are available for inspection between 8:00 a.m. and 4:00 p.m., Monday through Thursday and Friday between 9:00a.m. and 12:00p.m. 

Any person interested or wishing to be heard on the application should appear at the time and place designated.

Christopher Cooper, Chairman

Rehoboth Planning Board
